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initial learning curve because 
I had to figure it out with the 
students. Most of the students 
did really well with it.”

More technology savvy 
students had no problem 
adapting to the new learning 
style, and teachers found that 
to be supremely helpful with 
the more difficult classes such 
as math and science.

“It was a tough year,” 
Eighth-Grade Teacher Ken 
Hamilton said. “It was tough for 
everyone, not just the students 
and teachers. I would say that 
the majority of the students did 
good with the move.

“They learned just like 
the teachers did. They might 
have known more, because 
usually if you have a question 
about the technology, you 
would just ask the kids.”

The  Towns  County 
School System is hoping that 
students will get to return 

At the eight-grade graduation on May 28, Ryan Harger received 
an AB Honor Roll award for receiving all averages above 85 
during the 2019-2020 school year.         Photo by Lowell Nicholson
to  campus for  in-person 
instruction in the fall, and that 
schooling will return to a sort 
of normal next year.

Towns County Middle teachers and administrators had fun over three days of student drive-
thru honors on campus last week. 				                  Photo by Lowell Nicholson

EMC headquarters in Young 
Harris.

Anyone interested in 
being nominated will need to 
complete a Director Candidate 
Form by June 24.

S u r v e y  a n d  B a l l o t 
Systems will  once again 
handle the voting process 
for the upcoming meeting. 
Mail-in ballots, online voting 
and in-person voting will be 
options for voting in this year’s 
election. Members can expect 
to receive ballots in the mail 
mid-to-late August.

For any Board of Director 
seat that has more than three 

candidates running, ranked 
choice voting will be used. 
More information on ranked 
choice voting is available on 
the EMC website.

Members who attend the 
Annual Meeting will receive a 
registration gift. Door prizes 
will also be given out during 
the meeting.

BRMEMC employees 
will be in attendance to answer 
questions about products and 
services available to members. 
Representatives from several 
service industries will also be 
in attendance. 

Due to the possibility of 
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the COVID-19 pandemic still 
being a concern at the time 
of the Annual Meeting, some 
logistics associated with the 
registration and voting process 
may be subject to change. 
For more information, visit 
brmemc.com.

There will be no Con-
vention and Visitors Bureau 
meeting for June. T(Jun3,F3)SH

June Convention
and Visitors Bureau 
meeting cancelled

For more photos, see
Page 1B


